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The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 

and Bengeworth 

Newsletter for Sunday 16th August 2015 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 

Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
************************************************************************************************************** 

Services and events for the coming week 
Eleventh Sunday after Trinity  

8.am Holy Communion Hampton 

8.am  Holy Communion Bengeworth 

10am Benefice Eucharist Hampton 

12.00pm Baptism -   Bengeworth 

6pm Soul Food    “Heroes” All Saints 
 

Diary 
Mon 17th Noon Funeral – Peter Penrose Bengeworth 
Tues 18th    

Wed 19th    

Thur 20th    

Fri     21st    

Sat   22nd    
 

Sunday 23rd August 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

10am Benefice Eucharist Bengeworth 

6pm Soul Food “Love your neighbour” All Saints 

         FOR YOUR PRAYERS FROM ALL OUR CHURCHES 

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:  
Anna Ballard, Beattie Ballard, Maureen Cauldwell, Sarah 

Clements, Grace Dolphin, Andrew Dyke, Sylvia Emson, 

Monica Garston, Rosie Goodwin, Olivia Hancock, Girlie 

Humphries, Margaret Goodman, Sue Jones, Lewis 

Langston, Clifford Lewis, Barbara Lines, Hubert Martin, 

Maurice Miller, Nina Lippett, Vera Peart, Grace Percival, 

Janice Sinclair and Tony Townsend as well as others 

known to us personally. 
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time:-  

Doreen Francis and Peter Penrose  
For Mark Nicholls and Katie Vernall who were married 

yesterday. 

Please pray for all children and young people in our 

community, especially those involved in Church groups and 

Schools and we especially pray for Callum Nigel William 

Vernall who will be baptised today 
 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 

As part of our support for the Homeless in Evesham 

(www.chands.org.uk)  there is a box in Bengeworth, Hampton, 

Hinton & Sedgeberrow churches for your donations of tins, etc. 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet 

Please send notices or information for inclusion in next week’s pew 

sheet to the Parish Office  

Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381  

email office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

NOTICES 
Please note the services for August. 

 

8.00am Communion Services every week at both 
Hampton & Bengeworth. 

23rd August............ 10am... Bengeworth 
30th August............ 10am... Hinton Archdeacon Robert Jones 
 

KINGDOM DAY 
Sat. 10th October at the Cathedral. 

Free Event with workshops, activities, talks & Worship. 

25 places have been booked for our Benefice. Last day for 
signing up is Friday 28th August. 

Please let the office know if you wish to go. 446381 
 

Gloria2  - Could you drive Gloria2 ?? 

We are looking to recruit more drivers for Gloria as we are 
getting more bookings from local organisations. If you could help 
out occasionally, please speak to Elaine or telephone the office 
on 446381.                 Thank you.   
 

Traditional Evensong  at Norton Church  6.30pm 

16th and 23rd August.  All Welcome. 
 

Coffee Morning Sedgeberrow Church   

27th August 10 –Noon. Why not come and join us. (no wasps!!)  
 

Afternoon Tea - St. Peter’s Church Hinton on the Green   

Tuesday 25th 3pm – 5pm 
 

Tot’s, Splish and Youth Group. 

All of the above are now on Summer Break until September.  
Tot’s will resume as from Tuesday. 15th 

 
Bible Study & Housegroups 

All on Summer break until September. 
 

St. Peter’s Website 

You can access it at www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk You need to 
type in the full name but having done that you can access the 
church calendar, register as a subscriber and follow the link to 

the St. Peter’s Facebook page. 
 

St. Peter’s Fairer Share 

Envelopes for the Fairer Share initiative are at the back of  
St. Peter’s for collection. The forms need to be returned by 
today. Hopefully the leaflet will make everything clear, but 

please contact David Cockram or Marie Bomyer, if you want to 
discuss the process. 

 
Please Note - Deadline for material for September’s St. Peter’s 

key is Thursday 20th August. 
 

Cheques are to be made out to the relevant Church PCC  
not the Church. 

 
Bengeworth Friendly Circle Outing 

To House of the Open Door –Wed. 19th Aug. 2pm 

http://www.chands.org.uk/
http://www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk/
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